Aaron King

From:

Brian Allison <bri>
sprianlallison@aol.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 1, 2022 5:53 PM

To:

Aaron King; John Larson; ilarson1839@gmail.com

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] SOUTH WARD Realignment

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.

Dear Arron and John,

I only learned of the Winston-Salem Ward Alignment late yesterday after the scheduled drop-in meeting that you commenced.

I have reviewed the proposed map that would move my residence and as well of my neighbors into the Southeast Ward. I have resided at my residence since July of 1994, and have always voted at the Parkland High School and prefer to have my residence remain in the South Ward.

I have heard back from some neighbors that prefer to remain in the South Ward as well. I disagree with utilizing Peters Creek Parkway as an arbitrary border regarding Ward Realignment. The collective consensus is to maintain the section of Kingstree that is currently in the South Ward, remaining in the South Ward. As a matter of fact many neighbors have stated that they desire that the entire Kingstree neighborhood would be in the South Ward.

I am not here to belabor any issue or be a mouthpiece for others. I am only stating that I prefer to have my residence at 1141 Bent Grass Lane, Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27127-6773 remain in the South Ward in the city of Winston-Salem.

Best regards,

Brian L. Allison 1141 Bent Grass Lane Winston-Salem, NC 27127 (336) 784-8425 BrianLAllison@aol.com